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10 January 2025 

 
 
Year 1 Trip to Alderley Edge Library 
 
Dear Year 1 Parents 
 
On Tuesday 14th January Miss Rushe will be taking the children on a trip to Alderley Edge 
Library. We will be leaving school at around 10am. The children will then have a guided visit 
around the library for approx. one hour. We will be leaving the library at 11:30am to walk back 
to school. 
 
During our visit we will have a guided tour around the Library, a discussion about the books 
available and time to explore books in the library. 
 
Your child will need to wear school uniform as usual and they should come to school with their 
coat. Please also consider the weather and send hats and gloves should it be cold.  
 
Emergency numbers will be taken from school records, please ensure these are up to date. 
 
We have a permission for your child on file for local visits however, if you have a DBS and 
would like to accompany Year 1, please let Miss Rushe know on the door or email the school 
office by 9am Monday 13th January 2025. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 

 
 

Elsha Rushe 
 
 

 
 


